
 Carl Georgeson (Development Compliance Officer) 8am to 6pm Mon – Thurs, 8am to 5pm Fri Phone: 9970 1111  13 July 2005  Robert Barry 11 Hillcrest Avenue MONAVALE NSW 2103   Dear Sir,   Re:  Final Inspection for DA: N0988/99, No.11 Hillcrest Avenue, Mona Vale   Reference is made to your request for a Final Inspection for the works carried out on the above-mentioned property.  The following item remains outstanding and requires your attention: -  
• Provide an amended Lower Ground Floor Plan indicating the departures from the Approved Plans.  On receipt of the above information Council will further consider the issue of a Final Occupation Certificate for the above development.  This matter will be reviewed after thirty days (30) from the date of this letter. Should you require any further information in regards to this matter please contact the undersigned.   Yours faithfully    Carl Georgeson DEVELOPMENT COMPLIANCE OFFICER 


